
FAMILY INFORMATION
W O R K - B A S E D  L E A R N I N G  A L L I A N C E

W E L C O M E !

Dear Parent, Family Member, or Guardian,

Welcome to the Work-Based Learning Alliance! We are excited to work with your
student.

Your student has been identified as a candidate to participate in one of our paid work-
based learning experiences. They may participate in a virtual internship program or
industry project experience. The accompanying information should provide more details
on the options available. To get started, your student will need to complete our Student
Registration Form with your guidance and support as well as obtain a work permit from
the Superintendent of Schools. 

In order to successfully complete one of our programs and receive all stipend payments,
your student will need to attend all required meetings, complete all required work, and
fully participate in a final presentation.

Should you have any questions about our program requirements or the registration
process, please reach out to me at prue@wblalliance.org.

We’re looking forward to working with your student!

Sincerely,

Prue Clifford
Executive Director
Work-Based Learning Alliance

https://work-basedlearningalliance.my.site.com/studentregistration/s/
https://work-basedlearningalliance.my.site.com/studentregistration/s/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Oqj-aNE0ua-RaLgttf4bBxoxxJPMhjOt/view?usp=sharing
mailto:prue@wblalliance.org

